THE HERTFORD SOCIETY

HERTFORD COLLEGE

OXFORD OX1 3BW
From Graham Jones

Secretary of the Hertford Society

Dear Hertfordian,

                                        Hertford Society Black Tie Dinner in College

                                                  Saturday 7th September 2019
The Society last had a black tie dinner in Hall in 2016. In the intervening years, we have had two summer buffet lunches at the College. According to our schedule, it is now time for a black tie event once more. 
Former College Members are warmly invited to bring a guest. The cost will be £62.00 per person (inclusive of pre-dinner drinks and wines at dinner). 
(We are not restricting the Dinner to Society Members. The Committee is keen to make contact with old members who have previously been members of the Society, or who have not (yet!) joined the Society). 

On this occasion, the College regrets it is unable to offer accommodation in College due to a resident conference. It is possible that some accommodation may become available in the Graduate Centre next to Folly Bridge. If you are interested in this option, please indicate at the foot of the accompanying booking form. I will then get back to you when I have more information. Details of accommodation in other Colleges, some of them very close to Hertford, can be found at  www.universityrooms.com/oxford/accommodation  
The Dinner will be at 7.15 pm, preceded by drinks in the OB Quad (or the Old Lodgings if the weather is unkind) at 6.45 pm. 

The occasion will be an opportunity to meet old friends and also alumni across the decades and learn more about the activities of the Society and our contribution to College life.

We will also learn about the modern Hertford College and its progress.

The AGM of the Society will be held earlier in the afternoon at 5.00 pm. Full details will be sent out in a separate mailing. 

I will mention recent projects of the Society :

* The project to restore important portraits in Hall is now complete. The Society has paid for the
    restoration of thirteen portraits and they are all now back in College.

* Financial support for the JCR Freshers’ week.

* Financial support for the MCR Freshers’ week. 

* Financial support for Simpkin. (More precisely, the College cat is now Simpkin IV!).

You can read a great deal more about the Society on the College website under "Societies". A membership form may be found there also. 

Please book by either emailing or posting the accompanying form with the relevant details. Please don’t delay in booking your place(s), with all bookings to be in by 20th August. 
I hope to see you on the 7th September.

On behalf of the Officers and Committee of the Society,

All Good Wishes,

Graham Jones.

Secretary of the Hertford Society.
